
 
 
 

JUNE 2019 
 
 

GRAND KNIGHT REPORT 
 
Hello Worthy Brother Knights, 
 
Happy belated Father’s Day to all the Dads, Grandfathers, and 
possibly Great-Grandfathers. Hope you had a blessed and good 
day.  Can you believe this is the final month of the fraternal year for the 
Knights Council?  As I look back over the year and think about all the 
activities our council has completed; Fireworks Stand, Tootsie Roll 
Drive, Tree cutting at the Retreat House in Waverly, 2 Pancake 
Breakfast, Parish Christmas party, Parish Christmas Tree, Council and 
District Free throw Contest, Keep Christ in Christmas Poster Contest, 
Coat Drive, Food For Family Donation of over 3,500 lbs. to CSS, Fish 
Fry, Donation to the Parish and School for repairs and new equipment, 
snow removal, and our first Council Retreat.  There were 13 Brother 
Knights that attended the Council Retreat.  I want to give you Brothers 
a big "THANK YOU" for all you do for the Council and Parish. It's 
impressive to see what has been completed in just a year.  

With the closing of one year and the beginning of another, the 
Council had its election of Officers at the June meeting. All the current 
Officers were re-elected for another year. Our Council has the Officers 
serve two years in their position before moving on.  I will be serving as 
your Grand Knight for one more year. Thank you for your support and 
assistance.  

We have a big project coming up around the corner in the next 
couple of weeks. That is the Fireworks Stand. We could use all the 
help that we can get. We are not asking you to spend the entire day 
helping. If you could do 2 to 4 hours, that would help a lot. It’s an 
enjoyable time to spend with Brother Knights and make new 
friendships and a stronger Council, which makes a stronger Parish. 
Please see the bulletin and sign-up sheet in the back of the church for 
the next two weekends.  

The next Council Meeting will be on July 10th in the Social Hall at 
7:00 pm.  
  
Thank You for ALL YOU DO, 
Rod Middagh 
Grand Knight 
 
P.S. 
 
Fireworks!!! 
Your help is needed at the St. Patrick’s fireworks tent located 
at N. 48th St. and Madison Ave.  Workers are needed from the 
Council and Parish to set up and run the fireworks tent 
beginning July 3rd thru July 4th, sponsored by St. Patrick’s 
Parish (Knights of Columbus Council #13576). 
Please contact the Rectory @ 402-466-2752, Brian Jueneman 
@ 402-304-6571 or Chris Montgomery @ 402-304-3674 for 
any questions. 
A sign-up sheet is available in the front entry of the Church. 

  
There will be a Fireworks Coordination Meeting on Thursday 
June 27th at 7:00 pm in the Social hall. 
 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 
 

• Sunday, June 30th @ 2:00 pm  
Set up Tables, Power, Lights & 
Fencing (steel posts, 6’ wire, zip ties) 

• Tuesday, July 2nd @ 3:00 pm 
Move inventory to the tent 

• Wednesday, July 3rd and Thursday, 
July 4th @8:00am to 11:00 pm 
Sell Product July 3 & 4 – Selling, 
extra help needed midafternoon into 
evening both days. 

• Thursday July 4th/5th 
Move inventory to the trailer and 
tear down. Possibly start around 
10:00 pm 

• Wednesday July 10th @ 700pm in 
social hall General council meeting 

• Tuesday July 30th @ 700pm in social 
hall Officers meeting 

• Wednesday Aug. 7th @ 700pm in 
social hall General council meeting 

• Sunday Aug. 25th @ 500pm in school 
gym Annual Awards Banquet 

 
     Birthdays for JULY: 
 

07-04 Dennis Barnhill 
07-10 Michael Fujan 
07-11 Val Hruska 
07-12 Michael Shaal 
07-13 James Woita 
07-14 Lawrence Benes Jr 
07-15 Harry Endrulat 
07-18 Anthony Etherington 
07-21 Michael Benes 
07-21 Brent Heyen 
07-25 Ricardo Ramos 
07-26 Thomas McMahon 
07-28 Richard Zierke 
07-29 David Densler 
07-30 Martin Wink 
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COUNCIL OFFICERS 

   

Grand Knight Rodney E Middagh 402-474-7449 TEAMIDDAGH@HOTMAIL.COM  

Financial Secretary Albert E Schrader III 402-467-3784 as71819@navix.net  

Deputy Grand Knight James E Bunch   402 681-9344 theguys.unlv@yahoo.com  

Chancellor John R Kelty 402-202-1601 johnrkelty@gmail.com  

Recorder David C Micek 402-217-7991 dmicek@outlook.com  

Treasurer Jeff J Boettcher 402-476-5799 JEFFJBOETTCHER@YAHOO.COM  

Advocate Michael S Hosek 402-742-3880 mikehosek@neb.rr.com  

Warden W Martin Wink 402-540-5438 iamaw31@yahoo.com  

Inside Guard Bradley K Flemmig 402-853-1687   

Outside Guard Terrance J Ryan 402-326-6871 trranch1@hotmail.com  

One Year Trustee Gary L Taylor  402-450-8417 GARYTAYLOR@WINDSTREAM.NET  
Two Year Trustee Steven P Becker 402-429-0106 stevenpbecker@yahoo.com  

Three Year Trustee David E Wilson 402-326-9957 dwiltrav@gmail.com  

Chaplain Rev Troy J Schweiger 402-975-7311 fr.troy-schweiger@cdolinc.net  

Lecturer Gerald L Frain 402-466-5635 msgtgf@yahoo.com  

PROGRAM DIRECTORS 
   

Program Director James E Bunch   402 681-9344 theguys.unlv@yahoo.com  

Faith Director George N Oberembt   402 304-9829   

Vocations David E Wilson 402-326-9957 dwiltrav@gmail.com  

Community Director Gerald L Frain 402-466-5635 msgtgf@yahoo.com  

Life Director Delbert C Ridder 402-476-7381 d-ridder@outlook.com  

Health Service Donald L Buresh Sr 402-466-9225 dburesh@unl.edu  

Public Relations John R Kelty  402-202-160 johnrkelty@gmail.com  

Family Director Patrick A Dority 402-326-2872 BOWLER224@HOTMAIL.COM  

Membership Director Steven Bieber 402-310-1381 stevebieber007@gmail.com  

Recruitment Committee 1 Gary L Taylor 402-465-0727 (R) 402-450-8417 GARYTAYLOR@WINDSTREAM.NET  
Recruitment Committee 2 Gerald L Frain 402-466-5635 msgtgf@yahoo.com  

Recruitment Committee 3 Rodney E Middagh 402-474-7449 TEAMIDDAGH@HOTMAIL.COM  

Retention Chairman Steven P Becker 402-429-0106 stevenpbecker@yahoo.com  
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